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PAVING ADVISORY 
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2016 

 
WATKISS WAY 

 
EASTBOUND LANES  

BETWEEN HELMCKEN ROAD AND VGH EMERGENCY ACCESS 
 

 
Please be advised that Island Asphalt will be carrying out pavement rehabilitation on 
Watkiss Way, in the eastbound lanes, between Helmcken Road and the new roundabout 
at Victoria General Hospital (VGH) Emergency/Staff Access on Monday, February 22, 
2016. Lane closures will be in effect from 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM. 
 
If weather is unfavourable for paving on this date, it will be rescheduled to the next 
favourable weather day. 
 
Emergency vehicles will be treated with utmost priority and will have immediate access 
as required. Traffic Control Persons will be situated in the work zone to assist 
pedestrians and cyclists. 
 
Temporary lane lines will be put in place until weather allows the installation of 
permanent pavement markings, so extra caution when travelling in this area is advised. 
 
We recommend the use of alternate routes if at all possible. 
 


